CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU
ISTANBUL

NOTICE OF AWARD

30 January 2024
Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Istanbul, as
contained in its BAC Resolution No. 05-2024 dated 30 January 2024, the
procurement of Annual Comprehensive Workplace Insurance Policy coverage for the
Consulate General's property and equipment for the year 2024, in the amount of Six
Hundred Thirty and 41/100 US Dollars (USD630.41), without tax and inclusive of
other lawful charges, is hereby awarded to your company.

Very truly yours,

SH@NE . man£NQuI

Consul General and
Head of the Procuring E
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ity

Conforme:

Sompo Sigorta A.S.
Razgarlibahge Mah. Cam Pinari
Sk. No:10 Beykoz/Istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Buyukdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, Istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU
ISTANBUL
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NOTICE TO PROCEED

30 January 2024
Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 30 January
2024 issued by the undersigned for the Consulate General of the Republic of the
Philippines, your company is hereby given this Notice to Proceed for the
procurement of Annual Comprehensive Workplace Insurance Policy coverage for the
Consulate General's property and equipment for the year 2024, in the amount of Six
Hundred Thirty and 41/100 US Dollars (USD630.41), without tax and inclusive of
other lawful charges.

Very truly yours,

Landh

Consul General and
Head of the Procuring E

Conforme:

Sompo Sigorta A.S.
Ruzgarlibahge Mah. Cam Pinar
Sk. No:10 Beykoz/Istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Buyiikdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, Istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph





